
Foreign Minister Mrkic sends congratulatory message to the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Denmark
Wednesday, 18 December 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic congratulated the Minister of
Foreign Affairs of Denmark Holger Kirkholm Nielsen, on the occasion of his assumption of
duties.
  
The message expresses the conviction that the two countries would work together in the
coming period to promote the friendship and cooperation between the Republic of Serbia and
the Kingdom of Denmark.
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